Join Us for Summer School 2024 at St. Paul's Catholic School!

We are excited to announce that our highly successful Summer School is back for 2024!
Open to all pupils who will be new to St Paul's in September 2024, this two-day event
promises to be an enriching experience for your child as they prepare to embark on their
secondary school journey.

Dates and Times:

Wednesday, 28th August 2024

Thursday, 29th August 2024

10:00 am — 2:00 pm (both days)

Please drop and collect your child at the front of the school near Reception. A
member of staff we be there to meet and greet your child.

o Parents/guardians must provide written consent if they wish for their child to walk
home in advance of the dates shown above. Details of where to send this are shared
below.

What to Expect:

Our Summer School program is designed to provide a blend of academic and social
activities to help ease the transition into St Paul's. From interactive lessons to team-building
exercises, your child will have the opportunity to familiarise themselves with our school
environment and meet fellow classmates in a fun and supportive setting.

Attendance Details:

There are no costs involved in attending Summer School.

Pupils are required to bring their own packed lunch and drinks for the day.

Invitations to Summer School will be distributed to pupils during their transition visit.

To confirm attendance, please complete and return the attached form on the

Summer School invitation letter.

e Return the form to Ms. Sobczak-Malone at St. Paul’'s Catholic School, Phoenix Drive,
Leadenhall, MK6 5EN, either by hand to the general office or by email at
transition@st-pauls.org.uk no later than Friday, 5th July 2024.

o Unfortunately, places cannot be allocated to children who are not registered prior to

this deadline. If your child has not received an invitation letter, please contact the

school for further assistance.

We Can't Wait to Welcome Youl!

Join us for what promises to be two days filled with learning, laughter, and lasting memories.
We look forward to seeing your child at Summer School as they take their first steps towards
a successful and rewarding journey at St Paul's Catholic School.



